
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

A warm welcome back to school and I hope everyone has had a lovely half term 
break. We have had a busy week in school and have another one coming up next 
week. It was great to see so many people attending parents evening and to hear 
so many glowing reports, well done to the children. 

This week in School 

Year 3 and 6 have enjoyed taking part in a chess tournament in school. Year 3 
have also been on a trip to the Locomotion museum in Shildon as part of their 
railways topic. Year 2 have been on a visit to Preston Park as part of their local 
history topic and have learned about the Ropner family. Year 1 have been working 
hard on their phonics and have been completing practice phonics screenings. 
Nursery have been on wonder walks around school and found lots of interesting 
things.  

World Book Day 

Reminder that Thursday 7th March is World Book Day. Children are invited to come 
to school dressed as their favourite book character or in their pyjamas. The 
children will be taking part in a variety of activities linked to a love of reading.   

PTA 

There is an extraordinary general meeting tonight at 3.30pm in school which will 
discuss changes that are wanting to be made to the PTA constitution to help it 
function more efficiently. Everybody is welcome to attend. 

Red Nose Day 

On Friday the 15th of March we will be celebrating Red Nose Day in school. Children 
are invited to wear one red item of clothing and will be taking part in a joke 
telling competition in each class. I will share the winners with everyone. We will 
be collecting donations but this is optional.   

Reuse and Recycle 

The reuse and recycle bin is no longer on the school site for parents to use. 
However, the reuniform service is still available and we are taking donations of 
good quality, clean school uniform. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: e 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 
 

 

 

PTA Meeting  

Friday 1st March at 

3.30pm. 

 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 

 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 15th March 

 

PD Day  

Monday 18th March 

 

School Closes for 

Easter Break 

Thursday 28th March 
 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

